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Dear	Parents,	

We	have	reached	the	last	week	of	school	for	this	academic	year.	School	finishes	on	Friday	23rd	July.	

Regular	attendance	is	still	expected	until	the	end	of	term.		

Any	absence	that	is	not	medical	or	an	emergency	will	be	unauthorised.	A	leave	of	absence	form	needs	to	be	
completed	for	any	planned	absence	before	Friday,	you	can	get	this	from	the	school	office.	

If	you	are	going	abroad	during	the	summer	break,	please	be	aware	of	any	quarantine	time/COVID	tests	that	will	
be	required	on	your	return	to	the	UK.	Please	allow	time	for	this	so	that	your	child/ren	are	ready	to	start	school	
again	on	Thursday	2nd	September.		

Thank	you	for	your	cooperation	

	

Yours	sincerely	

Androulla		

Deputy	Headteacher	

	

	
	


